
Vegetation Management 

Kirkwood Electric prides itself in being designated as a Tree Line USA 
Utility by the Arbor Day Foundation.  This recognition demonstrates 
Kirkwood Electric’s commitment to the proper staffing, training, trimming 
specifications, and best practices implementation to be responsible 
stewards of the Kirkwood landscape. 

 

Tree Trimming Policy 

It is the policy of Kirkwood Electric to keep electric lines clear of all trees that are likely to cause a 
power outage or damage to the utility’s electric facilities.  This brochure contains the uniform tree 
trimming standards for Kirkwood Electric. 

 

 

http://www.kirkwoodmo.org/mm/files/BROCHURES/Tree%20Trimming%20Brochure%20V%207-31-12.pdf

